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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Assistant Village Manager/Director of 

Community Development 

 

DATE: October 25, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: DEMOLITION SUPERVISION AGREEMENT AND 

  PROJECT MANAGEMENT SERVICES AGREEMENT 

 

Pursuant to Village Board direction at the last Board of Trustees meeting on October 19, 

2006, staff has followed up with the two agreements which have been reviewed by 

Village Counsel.  These agreements confirm Richard Curto’s ability to proceed on the 

demolition of the DuPage Theater.  

 

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends that the Village Board authorize the Demolition Supervision and 

Project Management Services Agreements relative to the demolition of the DuPage 

Theater.  
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